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Addendum  #1  
9/5/2024 

This addendum serves to notify all interested parties of the following changes to the timeline for 
the RFP process: 

1. New Submission Deadline:
The deadline for submitting proposals has been extended to Monday, September 16th, 
at 11:00 AM. All proposals must be received by this time to be considered.

2. Responses to Questions:
Responses to the questions submitted by prospective bidders will be provided in a
separate addendum, which will be posted on Monday, September 9th.

Please ensure that your proposals reflect this updated timeline. If you have any further inquiries, 
feel free to reach out to GDPM at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for your attention to these updates and for your continued interest in partnering with 
GDPM. 
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